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Our Ref: LR/MM 

 

Date:  31 May 2024 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

The Lending Library 

 

We are delighted to announce that our Lending Library will start on Monday 3rd June from 3.00 

p.m. – 4.00 p.m. for Primary 2/3. The Lending Library will run every Monday. 

 

Mrs Russell will be running the library and a parent/child workshop will follow. This will include 

arts and crafts and an opportunity to share a story with your child. 

 

Each child attending the Lending Library will get their own book bag to keep their books safe. 

 

We look forward to seeing you. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 
Mrs L. Russell 

Class Teacher 


